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Stone, Derek

From: Stone, Derek
Sent: 08 October 2018 11:58
To: 'fosterbrian
Cc: Robson, Debra
Subject: RE: Gissors

Brian 

Many thanks 

There are at least two other Reps that have been received so far so this will go to a licensing sub‐committee hearing 
once the reps date for submission has passed. 

You will be notified in due course of the hearing date 

Kind regards 

Derek 

From: brian foster   
Sent: 08 October 2018 10:25 
To: Stone, Derek 
Subject: Re: Gissors 

I think it would be a public nuisance and antisocial,noise is already intolerable at night timeve at 12 garden 
view apartments st.Vincent rd. Po52fe 

 

On Mon, 8 Oct 2018 at 9:06, Stone, Derek 
<Derek.Stone@portsmouthcc.gov.uk> wrote: 

Dear Brian 

Thank you for your e mail regarding the Premises Licence application for Gissors in Marmion Road. 

I note your concerns however for me to accept it as a formal representation I will need a bit more information. 

There are four licensing objectives that every venue must uphold and anything that might undermine any or all of these are valid 
grounds for a committee to refuse or grant with adding conditions to safeguard against them being undermined. 

The Licensing objectives are prevention of crime and disorder, public safety, prevention of public nuisance and the protection of 
children from harm. 
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Your concern(s) must be directly linked to the premises and how this will impact upon you living in St Vincent Road or using that 
area. 

  

Parking by way of example is not a valid reason to object. 

  

As you can imagine there will be certain conditions that will go on the Premises Licence if granted, for example CCTV and staff 
being suitably trained with a designated premises supervisor who is a personal licence holder being authorised on the licence. 

  

If you can expand on your concerns linking them to one or more of the licensing objectives and explain how they would be 
undermined then I can accept your representation. I will also need your full address please. 

  

Kind regards 

  

Derek 

  

Derek Stone 

Principal Licensing Officer 

Directorate of Culture and City Development 

Licensing Service 

Portsmouth City Council 

Civic Offices 

Guildhall Square 

Portsmouth 

Hants 

PO1 2AL 

Tel:  023 9268 8462 

  

  

From: brian foster   
Sent: 06 October 2018 11:03 



3

To: Licensing Shared Email 
Subject: Gisors 

  

I strongly object to the proposed extension to GISORS license,the noise and footfall at night in this area is already very bad. 

I live in Garden View Apartments,St.Vincent rd. 

Thank you......Mr.Brian Foster. 

  

  

Get information on what matters to you delivered straight to your inbox - sign up for 
My Portsmouth Updates today. 
Visit www.portsmouth.gov.uk/updates-sign-up today 

______________________________________________________________________ 
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If you have received this email due to an error in addressing,  
transmission or for any other reason, please reply to it and let the  
author know.  If you are not the intended recipient, you must not use, 
disclose, distribute, copy or print it. 
 
This email may be monitored, read, recorded and/or kept by Portsmouth  
City Council.  Email monitoring and blocking software may be used. 
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